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Traffic Shift Scheduled Saturday on State Road 200/A1A in Nassau County 

 
Yulee, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will shift the two westbound 

traffic lanes on State Road 200/A1A from the Lofton Creek Bridge to Rubin Davis Lane to the 

two newly constructed westbound lanes of the roadway. The shift is scheduled to take place 

Saturday, July 27 from 6 a.m. to 5 p.m., weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  

As crews are implementing the traffic shift, the outside westbound lane of S.R. 200/A1A will be 

closed. The lane closure is necessary for the safety of both drivers and construction crews.  

The traffic shift is part of two S.R. 200/A1A improvement projects. This project extends from 

Rubin Davis Lane to O’Neill Scott Road and is expected to be completed in spring 2020, 

weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 

The project is extensive with peripheral work that may not be seen from ground level. Whenever 

possible, crews work during non-peak hours to mitigate impacts to traffic. Additionally, capacity 

also includes the installation or relocation of underground facilities including power lines, water 

and sewer lines, gas lines, telephone, cable and internet utilities. These activities may not always 

be visible by drivers passing through.   

For more information on this project, please visit www.NFLRoads.com.   
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